

2020-11-04 Meeting notes - Joint OAM / NONRTRIC / SIM / SMO SCRUM meeting

Time & Location:



New Meeting Slot

New Meeting Slot

We have now moved to new meeting slot Wednesdays at 16:00 UTC in Summer (DST), 17:00 UTC in Winter !

<https://zoom.us/j/436210993>

NOTE: During the "Daylight Savings Time" changeover periods (US vs Europe vs Asia) the time of the meetings may fluctuate. See the Calendar: (<https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar>)

Summer Daylight Savings time eventually stabilizes to: **9am PDT | 12pm EDT | 16:00 UTC | 17:00 BST | 18:00 CEST | 19:00 EEST | 21:30 IST | 00:00 CST (Thurs) | 01:00 JST (Thurs)**

Winter (non-DST) time eventually stabilizes to: **9am PST | 12pm EST | 17:00 UTC | 17:00 GMT | 18:00 CET | 19:00 EET | 22:30 IST | 01:00 CST (Thurs) | 02:00 JST (Thurs)**

See also:

- Co-located with [ONAP 2020-11-04 Meeting notes \(ONAP/O-RAN-SC/SMO - Meeting\)](#)

Recording

- https://wiki.onap.org/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=92999625&preview=%2F92999625%2F93002803%2FGMT20201104-170338_WG1-Inform_1920x1080.mp4

Date

04 Nov 2020

Attendees

- [John Keeney](#)
- [Martin Skorupski](#)
- [Mahesh Jethanandani](#)
- [Alex Stancu](#)
- [user-4594e](#)
- [Abhinav Singh](#)
- [Amy Zwarico](#)
- [Andrea Buldorini](#)
- [Dibas Das](#)
- [Fernando \(Fred\) Oliveira \(Verizon\)](#)
- [Kamel Idir](#)
- [Krystian Kedron](#)
- [Lasse Kaihlavirta](#)
- [Marcin Krasowski](#)
- [Michela Bevilacqua](#)
- [Paulo Costa](#)
- [Pawel Slowikowski](#)
- [Sonia Sangari](#)
- [subhash kumar singh](#)
- [Alessandro D'Alessandro](#)
- [Joachim Blixt](#)
- *Some others may have joined later ... please add yourself 😊*

Notes:

OSC Project roundup

NONRTRIC ([John Keeney](#))

- Ongoing tasks are focusing on:

- Integration of ONAP A1 Controller functionality, including Documentation, use cases etc.
 - A1 EI Job Coordinator function ready for use/testing. Needs alot of work around deployment & documentation especially.
 - Initial rApp catalogue/inventory/test-stub is available for use/testing
- Continuing to try get alignment in with ongoing ONAP work on App modelling, & packaging etc.
 - Useful to inform OSC discussions around R1 & rApps in NONRTRIC.
- Continuing to seek clarification about O-RAN Alliance OSC license issues.

SMO (Mahesh Jethanandani)

- Tasks from last week ongoing (See [2020-10-28 Meeting notes - Joint OAM / NONRTRIC / SIM / SMO SCRUM meeting](#))
- Still working through LFN/procedural aspects for project setup etc.

SIM (Alex Stancu)

- O1 test infrastructure / simulator now available in OSC Gerrit
- Continuing tasks for OSC deployment, Jenkins jobs, etc. for Cherry

OAM (Martin Skorupski)

- Working on NetconfRestconf mapping, translation & filtering. (e.g. subtree filtering).
 - Feature may not be ready for Cherry ... ongoing.
- Upgrade to use ODL Aluminum is ongoing & going well.
- Continuing to test IPv6 testing - will appear in ONAP Honolulu
- Examining possibilities for "GUI Cut Trough" to link in external (domain-/function-specific) config portals.

ONAP - OSC

- ONAP Calendar - updated by [Swaminathan Seetharaman](#)

ONAP Guilin Usecases: Where do we need alignment & chance for collaboration ([Swaminathan Seetharaman](#)) <https://wiki.onap.org/display/DW/5G+Use+Cases+in+R7+Guilin?src=contextnavpagetreemode>

- [Swaminathan Seetharaman](#) : Round up of use cases presented last week ([2020-10-28 Meeting notes - Joint OAM / NONRTRIC / SIM / SMO SCRUM meeting](#) [2020-10-28 Meeting notes \(ONAP/O-RAN-SC/SMO - Meeting](#) <https://wiki.onap.org/display/DW/5G+Use+Cases+in+R7+Guilin>)
- A1 Adapter [John Keeney](#)
 - Aligns with A1-Policy work described for OSC NONRTRIC above
 - In Honolulu will move beyond A1 Policy Adapter - will examine A1 Policy Management & role for rApps R1 etc.
 - Still have alot to do with normal continuing improvements & maturing functionality.
 - Want to focus on use cases too
 - Need to work on ONAP CSIT alignment.
 - [Lasse Kaihlavirta](#) [Pawel Slowikowski](#) Will A1 Policy notifications be supported in Honolulu (or in OSC): [John Keeney](#) Likely Honolulu if we can work out some implementability issues & discussions with WG2 (e.g. DNS names in URLs etc)
- C&PS
 - Model-driven so should be directly reusable in OSC?
 - SON is a driving use case here.
- xNF Package and onboarding in ONAP
 - [Michela Bevilacqua](#) Will present this next week
- [John Keeney](#) Suggest discussion about Honolulu use cases?

App Packaging:

- [Mahesh Jethanandani](#) Proposing to use Tosca for packaging
- Will discuss with [Michela Bevilacqua](#) about related work in ONAP next week

NONRTRIC / ONAP A1 PMS - Issue with dynamic configuration updates

- [Lasse Kaihlavirta](#)
 - A first fix is available in OOM from [Konrad Baka](#) - [John Keeney](#) please review.
 - <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/c/oom/+114366>
- [John Keeney](#) Working on a REST interface for config
 - Config map approach in ONAP is tricky. Still reviewing the ticket above.